Dear Owners,

As part of the annual Enforcement/Compliance standard there will be a fence inspection on February 9th. More information on the fence guideline can be found in Section 2. D. of the Rules, Regulations and Standards document (located on the LH website).  

You may see one to two volunteers in or around your property to complete this task.

Just wanted to make sure you had a heads up that this was happening next week.

Regards,

Jill Harrison, LHCA Secretary
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